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The Spanish-American Institute promotes a formal staff evaluation process.  The process gives each staff member an opportunity to reflect on how he or she has developed in the last twelve months and an opportunity to set goals for professional development for the next twelve months.  

The  Staff Evaluation process consists of two components:

1. A Self-Evaluation and Professional Development Plan with goals for the coming year.  

2. Your supervisor's assessment and approval of goals for the coming year.

This is your opportunity to think about all you have done in the last twelve months and to list what you hope to do in the next year or so.  

Here are some examples of activities you might wish to list in your statement of accomplishments during the past year or in your goals for the next twelve months—of course, you may have other items as well:  

· CNYSCC courses taken

· college courses and/or degrees completed

· State licenses obtained

· courses taught

· national exams taken

· college admissions

· computer application program learned

· Institute workshops attended

· books or articles read that contributed to your professional development

· community activities that contributed to your professional growth

· etc.  

Please complete the Self-Evaluation and Individual Development Plan portion of the attached form  and return it to me by Friday.  Please feel free to ask questions or discuss the process with me at any time.  

Thank you.  
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